
      Yuba City Unified School District 
                                     ​January 13, 2021 

 

 
 
Dear Yuba City Unified Families: 
 
On Tuesday, January 12, 2021, the Yuba City Unified Governing Board took action and 
approved the return to the AM/PM Hybrid In-Person Learning Model for all preschool 
through 5th grade students, beginning January 19, 2021. If you did not complete the 
Return to School Survey indicating your preference for In-Person Learning or Distance 
Learning you can visit our website to fill it out, ​click here to view the surveys​.  Your 
child’s school will be contacting you this week if you have not completed the survey. If 
you have further questions, please reach out to your child’s school. 
 
In order to practice health and safety protocols and maintain six (6) feet between 
students, transportation will only be provided to students with disabilities who have 
transportation services identified in their Individualized Education Program (IEP). 
Students will be required to have their temperature taken before entering the bus to 
ensure that they do not have a fever of 100.4 or higher, must wear a facial covering 
while on the bus, and use hand sanitizer before boarding and disembarking from the 
bus.  
 
Finally, all students in grades preschool through 5th are required to wear a facial 
covering when attending school, on the bus, and for all school functions.  Your child is 
encouraged to bring their own facial covering but one will be provided if they arrive at 
school without one.  If your child has a medical condition or disability that impacts their 
ability to wear a facial covering, a note from their primary medical provider will be 
required to determine if they meet the requirements for an exemption. 
 
 
Thank you for your support and partnership. 
 
 
Doreen Osumi 
Superintendent 

https://www.ycusd.org/Survey/index.html

